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TCAN Request to occupy the public way

3 messages

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Oct 3, 2019 at 3:34 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, Josh at TCAN said he has spoken to you about this? We only have one meeting (10/7) before the date of the event so not sure you will have
time to provide a recommendation. He said he talked to you today so | thought I'd send it.

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

brx TCAN-Occ Pub Way.pdf
664K

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Oct 7, 2019 at 8:56 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

After reviewing with Mr. Valentine we would recommend approval. Its my understanding that these spaces would only
need to be reserved during the "load in" as the bus will actually be parked in the Tcan lot. If that is incorrect just have Mr.
Valentine contact me so we can shore up the logistics.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

[Quoted text hidden]

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Oct 7, 2019 at 12:03 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian. | spoke with Josh Valentine just a minute ago and you are correct in your understanding.
[Quoted text hidden]
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